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February 4, 2011 
 
 
 
Kevin T. Singpiel 
2230 Brookside Ln 
Aurora IL 60502 
 
VIA EMAIL: Kevin.Singpiel@LibertyIU.Com 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 1801 Marshall Avenue 
 File ID: ALH 10-352 
 
Dear Mr. Singpiel: 

 
This is to confirm that on January 25, 2011 Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 
reviewed the work plan provided by you and after reviewing the work plan, she recommended 
denying the appeal and granting an extension to February 28, 2011 to come into compliance.  
As to the window in the NE bedroom, 2nd floor, she recommended granting a 1-inch variance on 
the openable height. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email) 
 Kevin T. Walli, Attorney at Law, kwalli@fryberger.com 
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